
 

Date: 7 May 2020 
Our ref: 
Your ref: 

 
 

DDI: 020 3400 4720 
e-mail: Abigail.Walters@bclplaw.com 
 
Norfolk Boreas Project Team 
Planning Inspectorate 
 
By e-mail only to:  
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Dear Sirs,  

Re: Norfolk Boreas Development Consent Order 

We act for National Grid Electricity Transmission Plc and National Grid Gas Plc who made relevant 
representations to the above order. 

National Grid Electricity Transmission Plc and National Grid Gas Plc have now reached agreement on 
the terms of protective provisions for inclusion in the order and other commercial terms.  The 
promoter has included these agreed terms for Protective Provisions for the benefit of National Grid in 
the last version of the Development Consent Order submitted to the examining authority.  

Accordingly in light of the above, National Grid Electricity Transmission Plc and National Grid Gas Plc 
now withdraw their relevant representation to the above Order.  

Yours sincerely 
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